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Item 9.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON 26th OCTOBER 2018 
 

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  
PART 1 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the October 
2018 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
No items of governance were discussed. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee considered a request from Wolseley Medical Centre to close their patient 
list and to change their boundary area. The boundary change request was approved but it 
was considered that there was insufficient information to make an informed decision on the 
list closure request. 
 
The Committee noted updates in relation to International GP Recruitment and the 
Extended Access service. 
 
The Committee also noted the Variation Agreement provided by NHS England to update 
the Delegation Agreement to reflect the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received a Minor Surgery update report which provided an updated list of 
procedures to be covered and a proposal to commission minor surgery at scale from 
practice groupings It was agreed to commission at scale but that further work was required 
in terms of the scope of the service. 

 
Jason Stamp 
Vice Chair 
Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
December 2018  


